
May 2018 
 
Dear Parents 
 

VISIT TO GWEEK SEAL SANCTUARY – WEDNESDAY 6TH JUNE 
 
This term, the children in Class 2 are studying the topic “Under the Sea”.  As part of our learning, we 
are planning a visit to the Seal Sanctuary at Gweek, on Wednesday 6th June.  We will be able to learn 
about the seals and penguins during the animal talks and watch them being fed.  We will explore 
the rock pools and learn about the poorly seals that are being treated at the hospital. 
 

We shall travel to Gweek in our school minibuses.  The children may wear 
trousers or tracksuit bottoms with a t-shirt but they must wear their Penpol 
school jumper or cardigan.  There will be a lot of walking involved, so the 
children will need to wear comfortable shoes such as trainers.  As we will be 
spending most of the day outside, please make sure your child brings a sun 
hat, some sun cream and a waterproof coat.  They will need to bring a packed 
lunch and drinks for the day.  If you would prefer, we can order a packed lunch 
from the school canteen – please indicate on the slip below if one is required.  

We shall leave Penpol at about 9.15am and be back for the usual end of school time. 
 
The contribution for this trip will be £6, which includes entry to the Seal Sanctuary and travelling 
expenses.  Please would you sign and return the slip below giving permission for 
your child to attend.  Thank you for your co-operation. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Miss E Nidds – Class 2 Teacher 
"--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
NAME OF CHILD ......................................................................................                    CLASS 2 
 
I give permission for my child to travel in the school minibus to visit the Seal Sanctuary at Gweek.  I 
enclose my contribution of £6. 
 
Are there any special circumstances that need consideration or treatment?  YES/NO 
If YES, please provide brief details on the reverse of this slip. 
 
 
SIGNED ...................................................................................... Parent/Guardian            DATE 
..........................    
 
                  
               Yes please – my child would like to order a packed lunch from the school canteen. 
 
 


